
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 16th June 

What a busy week in Waveney Class. 
Continuing our learning about Materials, 
this week’s theme has been ‘paper and 
card’. Our focus books were ‘The Great 
Paper Caper’ by Oliver Jeffers, and ‘Not 
a Box’ by Antoinette Portis. We learnt 
that a long time ago people did not have 
paper, so they wrote on animal skins or 
used rag or bamboo to make things to 
write on. We wrote about all the things a 
box can be used for. We designed a model using boxes, then made 

them. We also made pictures using coloured paper strips – we folded or twisted the strips then 
stuck them on. We also folded paper to make paper planes and had fun flying them outside. 

 Rosa made a camera.  

 

 

 

 

                           Seb made a car. 

 

 

We also listened to the stories ‘My Dad is Brilliant’ by Nick Butterworth, and ‘School For Dads’ 
by Adam and Charlotte Guillain and Ada Grey. We talked about all the things that our dads can 
do. Raven told us that her dad makes delicious curry. Ada told us about the pasta her dad 
makes. We also learnt that lots of dads play the guitar, trumpet and the drums. The children 
have made Fathers’ Day cards with a picture of something that their dad really likes and some 
wrote about what their dads can do. What a lot of talented dads! 

In PSED, we talked about what makes our world wonderful and how we can care for it. We are 
very good at recycling paper that we don’t need. Finley told us “Our scrap paper doesn’t get 
wasted” and Wally said “It gets made into new paper”. 

In Phonics, one group has started to learn the trigraph igh. The other group is revising all Phase 
3 phonemes, particularly focussing on writing words containing the digraphs and trigraphs so 
that we will be confident to use them in our independent writing.  

 



In PSHE we talked about using ‘please’ and ‘thank you’ and why it is important to have good 
manners. We sang a ‘Please and thank you’ song and did some actions. 

The Nursery children have enjoyed 
playing with the new children and 
having fun together. They have 
been riding the balance bikes, 
making a pretend car wash and 
have made lovely seaside pictures 
by drawing round templates and 
adding other features. Well done, 
children. 

 

Congratulations to Sebastian who is Waveney Class’s Star of the Week! He has 
worked hard on lots of tasks. He designed a model using his ‘not a box’ then made 
it. Well done, Seb. 

  

PLEASE NOTE! 

Now that it is sunny, can you please ensure your child has sun cream applied before school - 
waterproof and long lasting high factor cream/lotion that will last until home time. Please do 
not send in the cream for Nursery and Reception as we need to be assured that it has been 
properly applied by an adult. Thank you. 

Also can we remind you that, for health and safety reasons, the children shouldn’t wear open 
toed sandals or soft sandals (like Crocs). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend!            The Waveney Class Team 

HOME LEARNING 

NURSERY  
 
Can you hop like a frog? Count your hops. How far can you count? 
 
RECEPTION  

It will be fun to read your reading book to a pet this weekend, maybe a dog or a 
rabbit or chicks. If you don’t have a pet, perhaps your auntie, uncle, granny, 
grandad or neighbour has a pet you could read to. We would love to see photos! 

 


